Paula Kusack

_________ L __________________________________________________]
From: All of Oils <glenn@allofoils.com>
Sent: April 1, 2019 12:55 PM
To: Roy Beddow
Cc: Rick Bomhof; Paula Kusack
Subject: Re: Development Permit Application No. DP-15-18

Thank you very much,

Glenn Pineau

All of Oils, Wholesome Oils & Vinegars
604-510-6655

www.allofoils.com

On Apr 1, 2019, at 12:36 PM, Roy Beddow <rbeddow@langleycity.ca> wrote:

Glenn:

Thank you for your message below concerning the subject development application. The applicant has
provided the City with a Traffic Management Plan for the construction of the proposed development. In
accordance with that plan, the lane will be kept open and the applicant advises that “there will a flag-person
controlling the rear lane whenever construction traffic is present allowing controlled access to the rear of the
business on Douglas Crescent as well as for the residents of The Serenade.”

For your information.
Regards.
RMB

ROY M. BEDDOW, MCIP, RPP
DEPUTY DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT SERVICES & ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

City Hall, 20399 Douglas Crescent, Langley, BC V3A 4B3
P 604.514.2817 F 604.514.2322 E rbeddow @langleycity.ca

r'. Langley City

THE PLACE TO BE

i 'd,:(t_.rﬁ_ city. langley.be.ca

From: All of Oils <glenn@allofoils.com>
Sent: March 29, 2019 1:33 PM

To: Weblnfo <webinfo@langleycity.ca>
co: I

Subject: Re: Development Permit Application No. DP-15-18

Hello,

Since our driveway and delivery zone backs on to the alley between Douglas Crescent and Park Ave, (20450
Douglas Cres.) we are concerned that the construction process may interfere with our ability to receive
shipments for our business. Please confirm that at no time will this alley be blocked for truck access.
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Thanks,

Glenn Pineau
All of Oils, Wholesome Oils & Vinegars
604-510-6655

www.allofoils.com





